
 
 
 
 

SIGN UP HERE 
to receive “Taking Action for Wildlife,”  

an online newsletter about wildlife and habitats in New Hampshire 
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Taking Action for Wildlife is a joint endeavor by UNH Cooperative Extension and the NH Fish and Game 
Department. Find out about New Hampshire Wildlife Action Plan workshops, community projects, tools, resources 
and information that can benefit you and your community.  Return completed sheet to Sharon Hughes, UNH 
Cooperative Extension, Sharon.hughes@unh.edu 

 


